
From: Barkus, Paul  
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 12:26 PM 
To:  
Subject: Public Records Request  
 

 

 

 

 

Laura Dailey 

 

East Calais, Vermont 

05650 

 

            RE: Public Records Request – In re Lewis Hunt 

 

Dear Ms. Dailey,  

 

The review of your Pubic Records request, dated June 10, 2021, has been completed.  

 

The Criminal Division of the Office of the Vermont Attorney General has no materials 

responsive to your request.  

 

Should you believe that any requested information has been withheld in error, you may 

appeal that decision in writing to Deputy Attorney General Joshua Diamond and addressed as 

follows: 

 

Joshua Diamond, Esq. 

Deputy Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT  05609 

 

            If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

s/s Paul A. Barkus                                                                                            

 

Paul A. Barkus 

Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 

Office of the Attorney General of Vermont 

(802) 828-6907 

paul.barkus@vermont.gov 
 
 




